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United States Nuclear
Requlatory Commission
Nuclear Materials Safety

and Safeguards
Washington, DC 20555

ATTENTION: Mr. George M. McCorkle, Chief
Physical Security Licensinag Branch

EFERENCE: License and Control No. ISNM 79008
Docket No. 110-00695
NRC REFERENCE: 110-695, dated March 21, 1980

SUBJECT: Change in Route - Shipment of Spent Fuels

Gentlemen:

Please find attached a request for a change or an alternate
route in an NRC approved route to ship spent fuels,

The attachment to this letter contains information of a
type specified in 10 CFR Part 2.790(d), it is cdeemed to be
commercial or financial within the meanina of 10 CFR Part
9.5(a)(4) and shall be subject to disciosure only in ac-
cordance with the provision of 10 CFR Part 9,12,

Very truly yours,
NL INDUSTRIES, INC.

I VN AN

George L. Stukenbrocker
Manager, Nuclear Transportation
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